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The Lynchburg City School Board met for its public budget hearing at meeting at 5:30 p.m. in the Board Room 
at the School Administration Building.   
 
Mrs. Tweedy read the following announcement: 
 

The Lynchburg City School Board will receive public comments regarding the school operating 
budget for 2012-13.  A sign-up sheet will be available beginning at 5:15 p.m. in the Lobby at the 
School Administration Building.    

 
Persons appearing before the school board will not be allowed to campaign for public office; 
promote private business ventures; use profanity or vulgar language or gestures; use language 
which insults or demeans any person or which, when directed at a public official or employee is 
not related to his or her official duties; engage in behavior that disrupts the meeting or 
intimidates others; or address the school board on issues that do not concern the services, 
policies, or affairs of the school board. 

 
Individual speakers shall limit their comments to three minutes.  A speaker representing a 
group shall limit his comments to five minutes.  The representative shall identify the group at 
the beginning of his or her presentation.  A group may have no more than one spokesperson. 

 
As there were no individuals who wished to speak before the school board, the public hearing adjourned at 5:31 
p.m.  
 
       ____________________________________ 
       Treney L. Tweedy, Vice Chairman 
 
____________________________________________ 
Wendie L. Sullivan, Clerk 
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